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To the shoreline city Council,

I wish I could say I was shocked to hear that you are thinking of increasing tabs by $20 per car, but after the
 disregard you seen for a community nothing you consider shocks me anymore.

I would strongly urge you to look at other options and stop overtaxing the citizens and forcing families out of the
 area. You're constantly increasing the living cost so much that families are struggling to keep up with the cost of
 living in this wonderful community. At the same time, I see you giving tax breaks to developers for 12 years.The
 defense is this will draw builders and developers here. This may be but the cost to our community is increasingly
 not worth it.

Please put your citizens first and find other revenue sources besides the $20 tab increase. Make those that are
 profiting from a community shoulder those cost.

Sincerely
Stacey
Steel
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